METROPOLITAN BOARD OF PARKS AND RECREATION

MINUTES OF ADVOCACY COMMITTEE MEETING AUGUST 1, 2023

A meeting of the Board of Parks and Recreation Advocacy Committee of the Metropolitan Government of Nashville and Davidson County, Tennessee was held on Tuesday, August 1, 2023, at 11:00 am in the Centennial Park Conservancy Conference Room, 2565 Park Plaza, Nashville, TN. Board members present were: Mr. George Anderson, Ms. Christiane Buggs, Mr. Pete DeLay, Mr. Edward Henley III, Mr. Crews Johnston, and Dr. Michelle Steele. Ms. Courtney Mohan was present to represent Metro Legal. Ms. Susannah Scott-Barnes was not in attendance.

The meeting was called to order by Mr. George Anderson.

Mr. Anderson announced that he had appointed Mr. Pete DeLay as chair of the Advocacy Committee.

II. PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD

Members of the public spoke upon matters of interest.

III. BOARD DEFERS THE COMPOSITION OF THE METRO GOLF ADVISORY COMMITTEE TO THE SEPTEMBER ADVOCACY COMMITTEE.

Board defers the consideration of the composition of the Metro Golf Advisory Committee established through the Participation Agreement (**07-23-05**). Pursuant to section 11 of the Participation Agreement, the Metro Golf Advisory Committee will be established no later than December 1, 2023.

IV. OTHER PARKS-RELATED MATTERS.

Ms. Chinita White, Assistant Director Finance and Administration, provided a finance update.

V. ADJOURN